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Grab that Calendar!

Are these dates marked in your calendar?

2003

Apr. 5 Last practice for the season

Apr. 10 SHI Tournament, Ajax

Apr. 19 Tentative additional ice time
{More details will follow)

May 4 End of Season Banquet

Planning Dates for Future Events

2004 Washington, D.C. Tournament
2005 Mississauga, Ont. Tournament
2006 London, England Tournament

Upcoming Events

SHI Tournament, Ajax (April 10)

No buses are booked. If you need a ride, please
let your coach or a committee member know.
We will help with car pooling arrangements.

End of Season Banquet (May 4)
Cost for everyone attending (except players) is
$25.00. More details will come out soon.

An Extra-big Thank You

Dance at the Ritz (March 7)

Our thanks and appreciation to everyone for
their help and support in making this event a
success—for contributing prizes, selling tickets,
and to those who danced the night away. A
very special thank you to Lisa Rizzuto, who
suggested the idea and organized the event.

Our apologies that some of these 4 24
birthdays weren’t published in  *° x %

time for the big day. Hope that you celebrated
with a blast! Have a terrific year ahead!

Jan. 8  Peter Bouchard

Feb. 3  Tyler Batt

Feb. 4 Alec Kanga

Feb. 16  Tim Callaghan

Feb. 18 Giancarlo Corvinelli
Feb. 22  Kyle Perkins

Feb. 24  Matthew Ciccotelli
Feb. 28  Coach Joey Collini

Mar. 3  Alex Karout
Mar. 7 Hans Schonrock
Mar. 16 Jim Graziano
Mar. 18  Coach Vemn Kay

Apr. 9 Jason Inwood

Apr. 14  Coach Bob Batt
Apr. 14  Coach Eddie Elbe
Apr. 18  Todd Nagle

Apr. 25  Director Joe Rizzuto

Remember. .. Remember !!!

All players—and parents especially—please
remember to stop by the front desk each week
to pick up reminders and flyers and to register
on sign-in sheets for specific events.
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REMINDER _

It’s s0-0-00 sad!!
The last bus to Casino Rama leaves March 22
(departure 5:00 p.m., return 1:00 a.m.) Register
by March 15 with Mary Lou Elbe (telephone:
416-243-3262). Make this ride the best yet!

l Game Pucks |

WANTED

Could you help to locate an experienced
set of boy’s LARGE shoulder pads?

Please speak to Pierrette Graziano or
Peter Bouchard. Thanks so much!

Trivia Contest

Play well, play fair
. . and practise hard.

Congratulations to the
following players who showed
the most improvement and were
awarded game pucks during the
month of February.

Maroon Team Gord Hefford (February 15)

Michael Jolly (February 22)
Teal Team Jared Krybus (February 15)
Sean Hillier  (February 22)

Keep up the good work, players!
Players who are awarded pucks during March
will be announced in the April newsletter.

Ouchlli{

NEWS FIASH . . . Out for the season

Coach Joey Collini broke his collarbone while
playing hockey (but not with us!).We hope you
join us for the banquet. Get better soon and put
on your skates for next season. We miss youl!

Our congratulations and best
wishes to player Eric Free and
to his wife Ruth Free, who
celebrated their first wedding
anniversary this past February.

.& @ Congmtulatlons to

. Peter Bouchard for
correctly answering this
guestion in the December
newsletter:

Who was the first NHL player to win the Conn
Smythe Trophy twice?

Bobby Orr, in 1970 and 1972

REMEMBER . . . All team players can enter the
contest. Submit your answers to the next
guestion by March 29. Forms are available at
the front desk. You may ask for help from your
parents or friends. Here’s another one—good
luck players!!

Answer:

QUESTION:

Who was the only NHL player to be
a captain on two different NHL
winning teams?

We are now accepting deposits of
Canadian Tire Money at the front desk
to be invested in our team. This new
fund-raiser will be applied toward the
purchase of team equipment and
other necessities.




